
MESSAGE FROM KOJIMACHI FIRE STATION 

The Kojimachi Fire Station Will Hold the Open Fire Service 
～The 50th Anniversary of the Nagata-cho Special Rescue Team～ 

 

◆March 24 (Sun.) / 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

◆Kojimachi Fire Station, TFD (1-12, Kojimachi, Chiyoda-ku) 

 

The Nagata-cho Special Rescue Team was formed on August 1, 1969 as the TFD’s first 

special rescue unit.  This year marks their 50th anniversary!  Since the team’s 

establishment, the members bound by rigid ties have been working as a bridge between 

the fire service and the community.  The Nagata-cho rescuers will keep on going with 

local residents for a safer tomorrow here in Kojimachi. 

 

We will hold a commemorative event on March 24―the Open Fire Service, that is! 

JOIN US!! 

 

<Open Fire Service> 

◎ 50th Anniversary Event (for Nagata-cho Special Rescue Team) 

・Ceremony 

・Demonstration (Boys & Girls Fire Club)  

・Demonstration (Special Rescue Team)  

◎ Fire And Life Safety Concert 

・Performance (TFD Music Band and TFD Color Guard)  

◎ Fire Station Tour 

・Vehicles 

・Ladder-riding  

・Drill（Firefighting・Smoke house・First aid・AED） 

 
Questions?  Please call: ０３－３２６４－０１１９（Admin. Branch） 

 

 


